
 
From   
Sent: 25 October 2019 15:17 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: CATHKIN PARK 
 
Dear  
 
I strongly oppose the use of this space as a football academy. 
I am a long term resident in Mount Florida having lived here for over forty years and frequently use 
the park for short walks with my children and grandchildren and dog training . 
There are already more than sufficient football training opportunities adjacent to Cathkin, based on 
the other side of Aikenhead Road, a stonesthrow away. 
 
I can see no way in which this benefits the community as a whole, rather the loss of yet another 
green area. I am additionally angered that the business plan mentions that only 40 local residents 
were involved in the consultation ‘exercise’. I cannot be the only resident who only heard of these 
plans by accident on this, the last day to lodge objections. 
 
I am also curious as to the ‘ businessman’ is whose name has been blanked out on the application. 
Willie Hughey, by any chance? I have no belief that this entrepreneur has the welfare of the wider 
Mount Forida community in his sights, yet rejects being named. 
 
Please consider the above and respond. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  
 




